
From: Anderson, Mary
To: "Corcoran, Chris (NYSERDA)"
Subject: RE: DOE RFI
Date: Thursday, July 13, 2017 11:37:39 AM

I totally understand, getting approvals is pretty tricky.  J
 
The General Service Lighting and the replacement pool pump rulemakings are coming up soon, there
will upcoming opportunities soon!
Mary
 

From: Corcoran, Chris (NYSERDA) [mailto:Chris.Corcoran@nyserda.ny.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 12, 2017 1:56 PM
To: Anderson, Mary; Michael McGaraghan; Bijit Kundu
Subject: DOE RFI
 
*****CAUTION: This email was sent from an EXTERNAL source. Think before clicking links or
opening attachments.*****
Hi everyone,
 
After pushing on the RFI response for the last week, we are just not going to be able to get this
through the necessary approvals before the due date. I really appreciate all of your time and effort
to help us on this front. While this did not work, I look forward to working together again soon.
 
Thanks.
Chris
 
 
Chris Corcoran
Team Lead, Products
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